
Blackhall Bowling Club February 2020

The President speaks…… 
At the AGM on 18th February I was elected President for the 
coming year and I can assure you I will do my best to uphold 
the good name of Blackhall Bowling Club and carry out my 
duties to the same high standards set by my predecessors. I 
must thank Jim Sherman for all his hard work over the past year 
not only as President but also assisting other office bearers.   

I give a big welcome to the new members joining the 
Management Committee and am sure we will all work together 
for the benefit of the club.  

The attendance at the AGM was good and matters arising were 
fully discussed and opinions given. The fees this year will 
remain the same as last year at £160. Other matters will be 
referred back to the Management Committee for full discussion 
and recommendations will be conveyed to club members in 
due course.  

The Ladies Annual Meeting has also been held and there was a 
good turnout. As President I have automatically taken on the 
Ladies Captain duties and Barbara Sherman was thanked for all 
the work she carried out last year. 

We have three outside event bookings for March which is a 
good start to the year as these raise additional income for the 
club. Please consider anyone you know who may wish to use 
our facilities for a social event. My thanks in advance to the bar 
volunteers for those events (and indeed all our club events).  

Finally (for now), fees/membership mailings will be issued 
during March so look out for these (in your email or post 
depending on your stated preference). 

I very much look forward to the year ahead.  

Eileen Batten 
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ON THE GREEN 

Congratulations to  

This section will start to fill as 
(hopefully many) successes are 
achieved during the upcoming 
season.  

In other news….. 

The green is withstanding the 
winter weather and we look 
forward to a great playing 
surface for the new season. 

And looking ahead 

See other sections of the 
newsletter 

THE RINK 
 Members Newsletter



Blackhall Bowling Club February 2020

Calling all members 
✦ The club continues to seek additional sponsors - if any club members have suggestions then please 

email the club 

✦ At some point we will be looking into options to upgrade our web site - any members with some 
experience in this area are encouraged to email the club 

✦ In order to make sure that we continue to communicate with everyone, please contact the club should 
your email or address details change 

For the diary 
Last month highlights: 

✦ AGM and Ladies Annual Meeting 

Annual events: 

✦ Opening day will take place on 18th April 2020 at 2pm followed by a catered meal at £5 per person. 
There is a list on the notice board and take up so far has been high.  

Regular events: 

✦ Card school on Tuesdays (19:30) 

✦ Coffee Morning - last Wednesday of the month (10:30)  

✦ Bridge Club on Thursdays (14:00)  

✦ Carpet bowls on Fridays (14:00) 

Social events: 

✦ Burns Supper on evening of Saturday 29th February, starting 19:00 

The Social Committee will be meeting in March to set out the programme for the coming year. If you 
have any suggestions for social events please let us know.  

External events: 

✦ PROBUS Meetings on mornings of March 4th, 5th, 12th, 18th, 19th 

✦ Nursery Race Night on Saturday 7th March 

✦ Sports Committee on Saturday 14th March 

✦ Nursery retirement function on Saturday 28th March 

To contact the club on any related matters please email blackhallbc@live.co.uk 
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